
From: Ed Poliakoff <ed.poliakoff@nelsonmullins.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/15/2017 9:29:46 AM
Subject: Re: Labtech

Danny,
I talked w my Cigna contact and he will check and get back to me.
Ed
 

Sent from my iPad

On Jul 15, 2017, at 8:01 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​Ed, have you received any feedback on our question for CIGNA? Thanks

Danny
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